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Dear Campus Community, 
 

The end of fall semester is quickly approaching and I wish to extend my appreciation for your 

ongoing commitment to our students, to one another and the communities we serve. It is this 
dedication that makes our college a very special place. 
 
As we move forward, I want to invite you to attend our All-staff Campus Meeting to kick off the 
spring semester. Like our inaugural meeting this past summer, we will come together to reconnect, 
enjoy breakfast, and share important updates and initiatives as we lay the foundation for another 
semester of success and growth. 
 
Date: Friday, January 3, 2025 
Time: 8:00 a.m.-10 a.m. 
Location: Student Center Cafeteria (B Building) 
 
Please add the campus meeting to your calendar, including a note to wear your favorite Triton 
College apparel. 
 
Enjoy the upcoming holidays! 
 
Sincerely, 
President Moore 


